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FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

Dear Member,

Welcome to the first of our monthly newsletters.

Our aim is to keep all of our members updated on everything LDSA.

From event planning to keeping you updated on anything that the committee is 

planning, this is how we will get that information out to all of our members.

We have been discussing this  lack of communication for a while and we 

unanimously felt that in relation to getting information out to our members this 

needed to be addressed, so here we are.

The current FIFA champions of the World, UEFA champions of Europe, 

UEFA Super cup holders and soon to be 

crowned,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,?
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AGM & SPRING FORUM

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding our AGM and Spring forum in 

the 7's lounge in the Sir Kenny Dalglish Stand on Thursday 23rd April 2020 from 7pm 

until 9pm.

You will shortly receive a booking from our membership secretary. This will include 

the opportunity to ask a question to our colleagues at Lfc who will also be attending 

our AGM.
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The agenda for the meeting will be sent out to all members prior to the event. We are 

looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the evening.

PARTY TIME

PROPOSED LDSA EVENTS 2020

We are busy organising a varied and exciting programme of events for our members. 

We are introducing a couple of new events that we are sure you will all look forward 

to attending.

MAY

END OF SEASON PARTY AND AWARDS EVENING

We are delighted to announce that our end of season party will be taking place on 

14th May 2020

We are holding this slightly earlier than usual in the hope that we will be in a position 
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to present the LDSA player of the year with his award on the evening.

We are delighted to announce that we will also be presenting the following awards:

Lfc Ladies player of the year

Lfc Academy player of the year

LDSA disabled supporter of the year

Lfc accessibility steward of the year

Chairmans special recognition award

We will also have a 3 course meal, live music, disco and raffle and much more.

All members will shortly receive a booking form and nomination forms for the various 

awards so keep an eye on that letter box!

JUNE 2020

LADIES DAY

Our traditional Ladies afternoon tea, including music and entertainment.

JULY 2020

LADIES & GENTS EVENING

Two of our committee members Ann-Marie and Andy are busy planning a fun event 

that we are sure everyone will enjoy!

Watch this space for further details.

DECEMBER 2020

LDSA CHRISTMAS PARTY

Our traditional Christmas party night.

3 course meal, live music, raffles and hopefully a special guest or 2!

DECEMBER 2020

LDSA CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS PARTY
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We are delighted to announce that we will be holding our very first Christmas party 

for the kids. All of our junior members and the children and grand children and even 

great grand children of our members will be invited to a special party complete with 

food, entertainment, a gift from Santa and a special guest or 2!

We are sure that we will all enjoy some very special nights together in 2020.

We hope that you have enjoyed receiving our February newsletter and the 

committee looks forward to seeing you all at our events in 2020. 
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